STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

March 4, 2008

Janine Watkins-Ivie, Director
Regulatory Policy and Affairs
Southern California Edison (SCE)
P.O. Box 800

Rosemead, CA 91770

CPUC File No.: E2008-01

SUBJECT: Electric Audit of SCE’s Long Beach District

On behalf of the Utilities Safety and Reliability Branch of the California Public Utilities Commission
(CPUC), I conducted an electric audit of SCE’s Long Beach District on February 4-8, 2008. The audit
included a review of your records for the period of 2005 — 2008 and field inspection of your facilities.

I found that some GO 95 and GO 128 violations that your staff discovered during detailed inspections
were not corrected by SCE’s due date. In addition, the summary report that SCE provided to me was not
accurate.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (213) 576-7099.

Sincerely, o
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Ryan T. Yamamoto

Utilities Engineer

Utilities Safety and Reliability Branch
Consumer Protection and Safety Division

c¢: Melvin Stark, Maintenance and Inspection Organization — SCE
1444 E. McFadden Avenue, Santa Ana, CA 92705

Lawrence Tonsick, Regulatory Policy and Affairs — SCE



